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Prague, 8th November 2016 

 

 

 

 Dear Colleague, 

 

Please find enclosed Conclusions of the Meeting of the European Affairs Committees of the 

Visegrad Group countries held at Velehrad, 3rd October 2016. With regard to your current 

Presidency role, I would like to kindly ask you to provide with distribution of the Conclusions 

to the Participants of the upcoming Meeting of the LVI COSAC in Bratislava. 

 

I am very much looking forward to see you in Bratislava soon.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

         
    

 

Mr. Luboš Blaha  

Chairman  

European Affairs Committee 

National Council 

Slovak Republic 


